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PHILIPPINE-JAPAN MANNING CONSULTATIVE COUNCIL INC.

o
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PJMCC is a non-stock non-profit organization duly registered with the Securities and Exchange
Commission on 07 January 2002. As of October 2018, PJMCC comprises seventy three (73)
manning agents with ships owned and controlled by Japanese companies and which ships are
covered by the IBF/JSU-AMOSUP-IMMAJ Collective Bargaining Agreement.

The Association is quite committed in its involvement with the maritime and seafaring industry
both in the Philippines and in Japan, especially those concerning Filipino seafarers’ welfare and
their training to improve their skills and competencies.

For further information about PUMCC, please visit the following website:

http://immajpjmccfoundation.org/
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